
 

Per, Elna, Kirsten and Erik plan to hand over the Lower Basic School to the Community of Kubuneh 

village on the 20. november 2016. At the moment they are looking for money to finish the outside of the 

School. They have found money to an important need, so we are now busy building more toilets and 

adding water facilities to the school. 

 

 

The Government started supplying Text Books to the New School.  

 



 

 

 

The Staff and students of Kubuneh Nursery and the Lower Basic School embark on harvesting their 

beans and clearing the school campus. 

 

 



  

The Head and the deputy of the Lower Basic School and the chairman of the village including some 

teachers have started computer classes with Zilbrel in the village. Per and the group want all the 

teachers in both schools to learn how to use computer in order  to be able to teach the students in the 

two school.  




